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 Principal’s news 
 Awards 
 Sports news 
 Community News 

 

 
 
 

 

Wednesday 31/08 
Father’s Day Stall 

 

Friday 2/09 
Pupil Free Day 

 

Monday 5/09 
Show Day 

 

Friday 9/09 
SAPSASA Boys Soccer 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Principal 

Wendy Moore 

OPENING DOORS TO UNLIMITED POSSIBILITIES 
 

Golden Grove Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
OUR VALUES 

 
RESILIENCE-EMPATHY-SELF MANAGEMENT-PERSEVERANCE-COURAGE-TEAMWORK 

 

140 Bicentennial Drive 
Golden Grove 5125 

 
Phone : 8289 3137 

Fax : 8289 3138 
Email:  

Dl.1848.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website :  
www.goldengps.sa.edu.au 

 
SMS: 0416 906 270 

Term 3 Week 5, 26th August 2022 

 

We have loved our Book Week 

celebrations! Author Phil Cummings 

worked with every class during the 

week and shared his enthusiasm for 

writing books. He had some wonderful 

tales to share with the younger classes 

and inspirational writing strategies to 

model for the older classes.  

 

R-3 classes attended a Story Quest performance yesterday. The 

performance kept our younger students well entertained. 

 

And of course, Book Week would not be Book Week without our 

Parade. There were colourful costumes and a wide range of dress 

up ideas on parade; some in relation to the Book Week theme and 

others relating to favourite book characters.  

 

Thank you to all parents who supported students 

with dressing up and to those who came along 

to share the fun! Thank you also to our Teacher-

Librarian, Lorna Crisanti for organising the week 

and for continuing to promote the love of books 

for our students. 

 

Kind regards, Wendy Moore 

 

 

Reminder: Term 3 School Closure Dates 

 

Friday 2nd September - Pupil Free Day 

Monday 5th September - Show Day Closure 



 

 



 

 



 

Father’s Day Stall 
Wednesday 31st August 

Our Father’s Day Stall will be operating this coming Wednesday 

31st August. 

Gifts have been pre-ordered and will be ready for purchase. 

Gifts for Dad, Grandpa and other special family members will be 

available to the value of $2, $3, $4 & $5.  

 

 

 

 

 

To prepare your child for shopping at the stall: 

Please send money in a sealed plastic bag with his/her name on it.  

The teacher or class parent will collect the spending money in the 

morning and keep it safe until the allocated time to visit the stall.  

After visiting the stall, teachers will re-collect the bags with any 

change and send home with each child at the end of the day. 

 

 

Please also send a shopping bag with your child/ren for their 

purchases.  



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Are you interested in volunteering your time? We rely on 

volunteers to help with the running of our Uniform Shop (instead 

of outsourcing this service). We provide both new and second 

hand uniforms for our families. 

Volunteer duties may include: 

 Opening/closing the uniform shop 

 Helping parents to choose correct sizing 

 Organising the online Qkr orders 

 Stocktake 

 Attending committee meetings (if able to) 

Please contact Gerry Templeton if you are interested in 

becoming part of the Uniform Shop Team! 

gerry.templeton727@schools.sa.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

There has been a change to the opening hours of our uniform 

shop due to staff/volunteer shortages. We will now only open 1 

afternoon and 2 mornings per week. You are welcome to or-

der any items on QKR and these will be delivered to your 

child’s classroom.  

Monday Wednesday Friday 

3-3.20pm 8.30-9am 8.30-9am 

mailto:gerry.templeton727@schools.sa.edu.au


Golden Grove Primary 

School 

Award Winners 




